










 

 

significant mental health concerns and the benefit of bringing mental health and wellness into 

Academic Senate discussions. Patrick commented that our voting structure depends on how 

the College is organized by the Administration (division, etc.). Kate commented that it might be 

a burden for some individual faculty to take care of the notes for small groups. Voltaire outlined 

the process of making the amendment and that the executive committee would vote on 

initiating the amendment and that the faculty body would vote on it during an election in May. 

Senators to gain feedback from constituents. 

 

# 12 Respiratory illness - Cormia 

 

Robert Cormia addressed the issue of COVID reporting by students and read from the COVID 

information page - https://foothill.edu/healthservices/covid19-health-safety/ stating that 

Foothill College students must report positive COVID tests to the College and should 

immediately contact their instructor if there are measures for assignment extension available. 

Students should also report positive COVID cases to the County where 


